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                            Extreme Weather – So what does this mean for the kura? 

 

 

Kia ora e te whanau, 

 

This is a message to confirm Te Kura Rautau will still be open today.  

 

The extreme weather with high winds and heavy rainfall that has started to 

affect Northland has not eventuated here in our region (Yet). But, this does not 

mean to say it will not happen. 

Some of you may already know that some schools from those Northland areas 

have decided to close for today. 

 

We will be monitoring and keeping an eye on changes as they happen. If for 

any reason something extreme was to happen, we will notify you as soon as we 

can. If you feel the need to keep your child home today, please let us know in 

advance. 

 

In the meantime, please take precautionary measures and ensure items such as 

windows and doors are closed properly and light items securely tied down in 

and around the home.  

 

 

Ngaa mihi nui ki a koutou katoa 

 

 

 

Kevin Ikin 

Tumuaki / Principal 
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